
Bio of Steven Slimm 

  

Thank you to all that have nominated me as tier 1 representative. 

I was on the first board post court order and was truly honored to serve 
as your tier one representative and town treasurer. As I was able to 

accomplish many milestones. We were able to pay off all our legal debt 
and get our collections up to around 90%, by creating a payment plan 

and a good legal team. We were able to collect all the funds needed to 
complete the first dam in a timely fashion. I was also able to secure a 1-

million-dollar loan. I had to resign from the board due to medical 
reasons and now I am clear to do what I want. I feel there is so much 

more for me to do, and I want to get back on board to complete what I 
started. I promise that all of what we as a board will do will be totally 
transparent for all to see. No longer will there be an executive board 
meeting without minutes being published on our web page for all to 

see. We will not vote in an executive board meeting unless it is 
necessary for our community. 

  

Thank you for your support, 

Steven M Slimm, Tier-1 

 


